
CITY OF CUPERTINO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

5-YEAR SOLID WASTE SERVICES CONTRACT WITH LOS ALTOS GARBAGE 

COMPANY (dba RECOLOGY, A NORCAL COMPANY) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting of Monday, November 30, 2009, the 

Cupertino City Council will consider approving a 5-Year Solid Waste Services contract 

with Los Altos Garbage Company (LAGCo dba Recology, A NorCal Company) for solid 

waste collection including additional collection services and expansion of recycling 

services for the City of Cupertino effective November 1, 2010 and a mutually agreed 

upon option for an additional five years beginning November 1, 2015. Council will meet 

at 6:45 p.m., Council Chamber, Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, 

California.  Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to challenge 

the City Council's action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 

someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 

correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the public 

hearing. 

 

/KIMBERLY SMITH/ 

CITY CLERK  

PUBLISH 11/18/09 

 

 


